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HHA OFFICERS’ MEETING

Via Skype
Monday 30th March 2020 @ 8.00pm

Present: The President (MH), Chairman (SD), Treasurer (RW), Secretary (JT), CDA (AD)
1. IMPACT OF COVID-19 OUTBREAK
The following points were agreed:
· HHA Council meeting should be postponed until after EH have concluded their discussions on impact to EHL and relegation/promotion to and from Regional leagues.  South League decisions should also be known.  Meeting to be held via Skype with AD facilitating.

ACTION – Clubs to be notified on this item (JT)
· Hampshire cup competitions should be cancelled.  Logistically there was no way that the Officers could see of the competitions being concluded.  This view was to be put to Council for confirmation.

· Provision for holding the AGM virtually should be investigated.  No current plan to change the date.

ACTIONS – AD to investigate mechanisms for holding meeting, JT to investigate mechanism to hold voting on items with RW specifically via the ‘Question and Answer’ facility on the website.

· Latest possible date for starting a new season were discussed and this was felt to be around October 10th.  If this date were to be used, HWHL would have to forego any blank weeks over half term.

· Proposal for Hampshire League (HOL/HWHL) conclusion would be left to the respective League Secretaries to confirm, but the Council would provide guidance if needed.  [Secretary’s note: Whatever the decision of the Leagues, in discussion with AD, I think the HHA should ‘own’ the decision so as League Secretaries are not held responsible for any adverse feedback that might be resultant from their plans].

2. FEES FOR 2020-21
RW presented a draft proposal for fees for 2020-21.  These took into account the potential impact to club funding and proposed a reduction in a number of fees.  With the possibility of the Association being wound up as a part of the EH proposals it was also felt prudent to reduce the funds in hand.
It was also agreed that the Junior Competitions and Player Pathway administrators should still be paid as the hiatus in hockey would not mean their workload was reduced, and in fact it was likely it would be increased with plans potentially needing to be made and re-made given the uncertainty in the re-start of hockey activities.  [Post meeting note: This has now been put back until at least July 1st].
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